
 

 

 

 

 
 

GOLD BOOK WINNERS – Friday 2nd February 

 
RECEPTION: 

Alfie Sargeant – For fantastic knowledge about Space.  Alfie is really enjoying our Space topic and 

has even been doing his own Space research at home! 

 

Jenson Ainsworth – Jenson always tries his best, he is keen and enthusiastic to learn.  Jenson is 

very helpful, a delight to have in class. 

 

YEAR 1: 

Florence McKay – Florence has impressed with her shape investigations this week.  She has been 

very enthusiastic and produced fabulous shape pictures.  She has supported her partner and is able 

to describe common 2D and 3D shapes. 

 

Lexi Bailey – Lexi is an all-round superstar.  She has fabulous manners and consistently behaves 

perfectly throughout school.  She always tries her best and works well with any partner.  She is a 

super role model to others! (Fabulous shape work too!) 

 

Ethan Allan – Well done to Ethan this week for trying so hard with his report writing.  He can find 

writing a little tricky but he has persistently tried his best and not given up.  He has produced his 

best work! 

 

YEAR 2: 

Sukie Atwell-Charlton and Willow Bedford – For an excellent paragraph for a non-chronological 

report as an innovation for Bumblebee. 

 

Emilia Turek – For excellent work in maths finding odd and even numbers. 

 

YEAR 3: 

James Harvey – James always tries hard with all of his work and it is beautifully presented.  He is a 

kind and caring friend to his classmates and also polite to children and adults alike. 

 

Katie Bolton – Katie has started to put her hand up to answer questions in class and consistently 

works hard.  Even when she finds something tricky, she will try and try again. 

 

YEAR 4: 

Lottie Barnes – For consistently working hard and making steady progress in all subjects.  Lottie 

has written a good opening paragraph using rhetorical questions. 

 

Lennon Rogan – For excellent work in maths – simplifying adding and subtracting fractions. 

 

YEAR 5: 

Ellie Knight, Jasmine Dix and Jegors Polilovs – For fantastic effort during Mrs Wick’s reading 

sessions.  Their effort is paying off because they have all made great progress in answering 

questions about the text they have read. 

 

Year 6: 

Evan Simpson – Evan’s headline and orientation paragraph were both superb – really well written.  

Mr Scarrow has been impressed with everything that Evan has done since joining us. 

 

Martins Zonnenbergs – Martins’ has produced a really succinct orientation paragraph for the 

incident at the Lighthouse.  A great headline for his report too. 

                       

 

Well done to Year 2 and 5 for winning the attendance cup for this week. 

Well done to Year 5 for winning the reading cup this week. 


